
                               LAWRENCEVILLE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
                                                  NOVEMBER 24, 2003 
                                                   SPECIAL MEETING 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
President Marian Russell called the Special Meeting of the Lawrenceville 
Borough Council to order at 11:33 A.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ROLL CALL 
Council Members: 
Mildred Bliss 
Melvin Davis 
William Dincher 
Edward Lockhart 
Marian Russell 
 
Secretary: 
Darcy Wood 
 
Visitors: 
Al Beach 
 
PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS 
None 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Building and Recreation 
Ed Lockhart read the proposal submitted by Larson Design, Hawk Engineer and 
Pete Titlow and explained what they would provide. After a discussion Ed 
recommended Pete Titlow. Mildred Bliss made a motion to accept Ed’s 
recommendation to hire Pete Titlow to do the L&I & construction drawings, 
seconded by Melvin Davis. Motion carried by roll call vote with all members 
present voting yea.  
 
After discussing whether to have a garage underneath the building or separate, 
Mildred Bliss made a motion to have a garage out back, seconded by Ed 
Lockhart. All members present voted yea except Bill Dincher voted nay. 
 
It was discussed and decided to remove the inside steps from the drawing and 
have an outside stairway to the basement. 
 
Building Financing- we have to advertise for the note with DCED. Bill reminded 
everyone that we have on a limited budget for the building of $180,000. 
 



Budget 
Discussion on 2004 budget figures for the streets. Marian needs the police dept 
figures.  
 
 
 
 


